DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHIEF OF STAFF
UNITED STATES AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON, D. C.

16 December 1947.

Mr. Amon G. Carter President & Publisher Fort Worth Star-Telegram Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Carter:

I appreciate your thoughtfulness in sending me the Star-Telegram editorials of November 12th, December 2nd and December 7th, on universal military training. It is encouraging to know that the importance of our national security is being brought to the attention of the people of our country, and the results of the campaign of the National Security Committee should be very interesting.

Sincerely,

HOYT S. VANDENBERG

General, USAF

Vice Chief of Staff

